
COMMISSIONERS’ ONLINE VOTE 
Posted December 16, 2024 

 
 
On Wednesday, December 11, 2024, the Commissioners were presented with the following question in 
an online vote conducted via email and in accordance with WMSC Bylaw Sec. II.G.2.: 
 
“Question:  Do the Commissioners approve the Final Decision letter in response to WMATA’s 
Petition for Reconsideration to the WMSC Board of the September 27, 2024 WMSC Order regarding 
Roadway Worker Protection, and authorize Chair Hart to send it on the behalf of the Board?” 
 
Voting closed on Friday, December 13, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. The vote was unanimous (six Commissioners) 
to Approve. Thus, the Question was approved and Chair Christopher Hart is authorized to sign the 
approved Final Decision letter in response to WMATA’s Petition for Reconsideration to the WMSC 
Board of the September 27, 2024 WMSC Order regarding Roadway Worker Protection. 
 


